

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

"We can do hard things."

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

October 15, 2020

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

The weather is definitely getting colder with October halfway done. Our winter uniform will begin on November 2. Please be sure to check the handbook to make sure your child has all the necessary items. We will have windows open for ventilation so it is important that your child be dressed appropriately. The 8th grade will be sponsoring a clothing sale where you may purchase a fleece for your child to wear in the winter months instead of the red school sweater. Information will be coming soon!

MAP testing will continue until October 23. For the virtual testers, please be sure they are using their approved, tested device and they are working independently. If you have any technical issues please contact the office immediately.

Arrival has been going very smooth! Going forward, students will start to be marked late if they arrive after 7:45 AM. I am still giving an extra five minutes from our usual 7:40 AM start, students should not be arriving later than that. Please also remember to remain in your car when dropping off.

We are still missing paperwork from some of our virtual students. Even if your child is still not physically in the building yet, the emergency form, technology agreement, and handbook acknowledgement still need to be returned. You can scan them and email to the office or mail in the paper copies.

Picture Day is October 21. You child may dress in their spring or winter uniform. No gym uniforms may be worn that day. For our virtual students, the retake date is December 10.

Finally, we have many upcoming events to help benefit our school including:

- *Rib Pit October 17
- *Krispy Kreme Donut Sale orders due October 20
- *Take-Out Fish Fry October 23
- *Movie Night "Hocus Pocus" October 24
- *Gertrude Hawk Candy Sale orders due November 11
- *Thanksgiving Pie Sale orders due November 13



St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal

"We can do hard things."

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

Thank you in advance for supporting our school. I am truly blessed to have such an amazing group of parents that consistently contribute to the success of our school!

As always, please contact me with any questions or concerns.

Regards,

Lori Hodder Principal